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10th October 2017
Dear Parents,
Parents Evenings: Please check that you have an appointment for Parents Evening. 
Collection of Children: We have an expectation in school that children will be collected from the classroom door at the end of the day. If you wish to make an alternative arrangement for older children, please complete the reply slip giving your permission. Please supply details of the arrangement eg: walk to my parked car, walk home alone.
Parent Governor: There have been two nominations for the Parent Governor vacancy. Information and voting ballots will be sent out on Friday 13th October.
Ark After School Club: To guarantee your place for next half term, please return all booking forms together with payment for next half term by October 20th.  
Photographs: Individual school photographs will be taken on Monday 16th October. Please complete the reply slip if you would like a photograph of siblings together. Family photographs with pre-school children only will be taken at 8.45am. All other photographs will be taken after school commences. 
Breakfast Club Fees, Dinner Money, Infant Milk: Please could all arrears due this half-term be paid up-to-date this week. Please make all cheques payable to St Peters School Fund, alternatively you may pay on-line.
£1 Coin: A reminder that we will not be able to accept the old style round £1 coins in school after this week.
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children whose birthday falls in October to a Birthday lunch on Wednesday, 25th October. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Friday 20th October to reserve a place. 
Parents Forum: The next Parent Forum meeting will be on Wednesday 22nd November, 5.00pm – 6.00pm. Representation from parents across the school would be appreciated. Please contact the school office if you are able to attend.  

PTFA Hallowe’en Party: Tickets for this popular event sold out on Friday morning.
Language Tuition: Some families owe additional language tuition fees this half term. Cheques to Mrs L Rooney please.

St Josephs Parish Mass: Next Sunday, 15th October, at 9.15am.
School closes for half-term at 3.15pm on Wednesday 25th October and re-opens at 8.45am on Monday 6th November. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Photographs – Monday 16th October

I would like a family photograph of……………………………………………………in

 Years ……………..

Signed…………………………………………………
Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 25th October
My child………………………………………….would like to join the Birthday lunch on Wednesday 25th October. I enclose £2.20 / 50p

Signed……………………………………………
Collection of Children
My child…………………………………will not be collected from the classroom door at the end of the day. 

I give permission for my child to ………………………………………………………………………

Signed……………………………………………… 

Headteacher  Mrs A Heyes Head





Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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